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Dear Committee Members, 
 
I am writing to express my strong opposition to the proposed changes in Homeschooling 
legislation, particularly the requirement to follow a specific Curriculum. As a homeschooling 
parent, I firmly believe that these changes would undermine the very reasons why many 
families, including mine, have chosen Homeschooling as the preferred mode of education for 
our children. 
The essence of homeschooling lies in the freedom it affords children to learn in a manner that 
aligns with their individual interests, abilities, and learning styles. By imposing a mandated 
curriculum, these proposed changes would impede my children’s autonomy and hinder their 
ability to pursue education in a way that best suits their needs.  
 
Home Education works for us because our 8yo is above their grade level for math according to 
the curriculum but not in reading, currently we are able to individually tailor their learning to 
focus more on reading. So that diversity of skill across subjects is exactly why school and the 
standard curriculum would not work, learning for them HAS to be individualised to cater to 
their needs and skills. 
With multiple children at different levels at different times enforcing the curriculum to be 
followed will mean our children will not have the same personalised education we can 
currently provide for them. 
 
One of the primary motivations for homeschooling is to provide our children with a 
personalized learning experience that fosters their intellectual curiosity and allows them to 
learn at their own pace.  
These new regulations threaten to restrict this flexibility and stifle their natural inclination to 
explore and discover the world around them.  
 
Furthermore, enforcing a standardized curriculum fails to recognize the diverse interests and 
talents of homeschooling students. It overlooks the fact that every child is unique and may 
thrive in different subject areas or learning environments.  
By imposing rigid educational requirements, we risk depriving our children of the opportunity to 
pursue their passions and develop their full potential. 
 
In essence, these proposed changes would not only undermine the fundamental principles of 
homeschooling but also limit my children’s ability to learn and grow in a way that honors their 
individuality and creativity.  
As a homeschooling parent deeply invested in my children’s education, I urge the committee to 
reconsider these restrictive measures and instead focus on supporting families in providing a 
rich and diverse educational experience tailored to the needs of each child. 
 
Lastly I’m concerned that the legislation has been introduced without proper consultation with 
current home educating families. I feel that I and my family or the Qld home education 
community have not been represented for adequately or at all in the second round of 
consultation because no one asked who I wanted as a consultation representative in light of 



there being NO official association, I did not even receive any offical information about these 
changes which is unacceptable because we are currently registered under Home Education Qld. 
I hope that you will take my feedback into consideration. For education to be inclusive of all 
students, I believe it is important to understand the reasoning behind the education decisions of 
the families who struggle the most to fit into mainstream education. 
 
Thank you for considering my concerns. 
 


